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STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20535 

July 30, 1964 

BY COURIER SERVICE 

xa i Honorable J. Lee Rankin 

The President's Commission 
is 200 Maryland Avenu 

Washington, D. C,. 

Dear Mr. Rankin: 

e, Northeast 

Reference is made to your letter of June 10, 1964, concerning an alle 
Jack Ruby had call 

gation made by William McEwan Duff that 
ed at the residence of General Edwin Walker on a monthly basis from December, 1962, through March, 1963, 

Enclosed herewith are two copies of a memorandum dated June 26, 196 4, at Oklahoma City, Oklahoma, setting 
forth investigation conducted by our Oklahoma City Office concerning this matter. There are also enclosed two copies of a memorandum dated June 18, 1964, at Dallas, Texas, 
setting forth investigation to obtain reports of the Dallas Police Department of their investigation concerning visitors 
to the Walker residence and pointing out where previous 
investigation concerning Duff is set forth in reports 
furnished to you in connection: with the investigation of Lee Harvey Oswald, 
Police Department 

Two copies each of the four Dallas 
reports are also enclosed, 

There are also enclosed for your information two 
copies of a memorandum dated July 20, 1964, at St, Louis, 
Missouri, setting 
record of Duff, 

forth a check of the military service 
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Honorable J. Lee Rankin 

You will note that Mr. Duff, upon interview on 
June 16, 1964, stated that he was not acquainted with one 
Andre Angeles. There is no information in the files of . 
this Bureau identifiable with Andre Angeles as referred to 
by Juanita Buchannen when interviewed 6n December 17, 1963, 
and investigation has not established that any person by 

the name of Angeles or similar name is connected in any 
way with the assassination of President Kennedy. 

This concludes the investigation as requested in 
your letter of June 10, 1964, concerning William McEwan Duff. 

Sincerely yours, 

Enclosures (14) 


